
Dear readers, 
 

It is our pleasure to introduce you to the first issue of Research in: Agricultural & 
Veterinary Sciences, which is scheduled to be published by "Jomard Publishing" as an 
electronic, open access journal.   
 
Our ultimate goal is to reach the status of a journal that is citated in the wide range of 
international indexes within the scope of Veterinary, Agriculture and Food. In achieving 
this goal, the supreme efforts of the editors, consultants, referees, authors and readers are 
required. 
 
We would like to point out once again that we are ready and determined to make every 
effort to pass the jurnal into publication life and achieve the targeted level.  
 
In the publication of the first issue, we thank to editors, editorial board, advisors, referees 
and everyone who contributed to the writing, especially the writers of the articles.  
 
We offer special wishes to all the valuable scientists who work in the interest of the journal 
with their contribute to the publishing life of this journal. 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Nazir Dumanli 
Prof. Gabil Mammadov 
 
Editors in-Chief 
 


